NJIT Trip for Engineering Students

The Holmdel Architectural and Engineering students with the FTC Robotics students
visited the New Jersey Institute of Technology to explore the facilities and interact with
professionals at NJIT. Students learned more about what engineering and design
opportunities can be expected at the college level. This trip of Satz Middle School and
Holmdel High School students was planned by Mr. O’Keefe and Mr. Pietrocola to help
encourage Holmdel students of all levels to interact and foster lasting relationships among
their peers. Students had the opportunity to discuss architectural disciplines, maker space
facilities, and Biomedical engineering research and learn new ways to build on their
multidisciplinary STEM skills for their future careers.




